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CHRISTMAS DINNER: The dinner this 
year will be held on Tuesday, Dec. 2 at 
Mama Mia’s in Stone Mountain. The 
address for the restaurant is 961 Main 
Street, Stone Mountain, GA 30083. The 
phone number for the restaurant is 
770-469-1199. 

In addition to various Italian entrees, 
baked chicken and baked Talapia is also 
available. If you desire to order the 
baked chicken or Talapia, please call the 
Secretary and let her know, as the 
restaurant requested that to make sure 
there is plenty on hand. Cheryl’s 
telephone number is 770-719-3486.  The 
$18 price of the meal includes salad, 
bread sticks, non-alcoholic beverage and 
dessert with the entree. Come and enjoy 
a delicious meal and good conversation 
with your fellow knife club members and 
their families!

NEWLY ELECTED OFFICERS  
President, Jim Ragsdale; Vice-president, 
Aaron Brewer; Secretary, Cheryl 
Mullikin; Treasurer, Karen 
Schneeberger; Historians, Jim and Betty  
Martin; and Newsletter Editor, Michael 
Mullikin. Our thanks to all of these 
officers for their generosity of time and 
effort to serve FRKC!

CLUB KNIVES were given out at the 
last meeting. Quite a lot of excitement 
was generated as the low-number 
drawing proceeded separately for each 
year’s knife. If you have not picked up 
your club knife, please contact Karen 
Schneeberger at 770-395-9488. 

Excitement of  the “low-number” draw!

LIVING CHRISTMAS TREE: Bill Bradberry will have tickets 
available for the various performances of the Living Christmas 
Tree at the Christmas dinner. This is an annual performance put 
on by the choir of the First Baptist Church in Jonesboro, where 
our club meetings are held. The performances are free, but a 
ticket is required.

KNIFE DRAWING: Per the Club’s usual procedure, a knife 
drawing was held for previous club knives, and June Hawkins 
won! She chose a Case 3-blade Sowbelly with a cranberry colored 
bone handle. 

New Rade Hawkins knives


